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We had a great summer at the St. Charles Pool and 
Summer 2023 will be even better!   

Watch for exciting updates on the           

Pool House renovation coming soon.                             

The renovation of the St. Charles Community Pool 
House will be starting this fall. You may have        
noticed a storage container at the St. Charles Park. 
This is part of the project to repair and improve our 
facilities for all to enjoy. Be sure you are signed up 
for community emails to receive updates on the             
project. 

Last year’s Trunk or Treat event was a great   

success and we’re excited to host it again this 

year. Watch for emails coming soon so you can 

sign up to participate: 

Volunteers are needed to: 

•  decorate cars 

• donate candy 

• help with the event 
Questions?  Send an email to 

stcharleslr@hotmail.com                      

Coming Summer 2023! 

Now that the weather is cooling off, there are 

even more walkers and runners in our                

neighborhood. Please be aware both as walkers 

or drivers to watch for others and take             

precautions to keep everyone safe. 

SATURDAY OCTOBER 29            

4 PM—6 PM                                                    

St. Charles Parking Lot 

 

If you know of a resident not receiving this 

newsletter, please pass it on to them and also 

encourage them to sign up to receive                   

newsletters and community information. 

Send an email to: stcharleslr.com to sign up 
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ACC Guidelines & Forms Available Online 
Please be sure to visit the St. Charles Community Association 

website at www.stcharleslr.com 

Click on the Architectural Control heading to gain access to the ACC      

Guidelines Booklet and the Architectural Request Form. Complete the form 

and submit via email or mail to St. Charles Community Association. 

Fences, home additions, decks and exterior modifications to your    

property require approval from the Architectural Control Committee prior to                                   

beginning work.  

Please include project details, contact information and proposed timing of the     

project. These requests can be mailed or emailed to the Association. Allow up 

to 30 days for approval.  

TENNIS & PICKLEBALL THIS FALL!!                                           
Open play at the St. Charles Courts 

                

PICKLEBALL TUESDAYS   6:30 p.m.—8;30 p.m. 

TENNIS THURSDAYS      6:30 p.m.—8:30 p.m. 

 

These activities have priority on their respective nights.  

Many thanks to resident Joe Arnold for sharing the fun sport of Pickleball                           

with the residents of St. Charles. Extra paddles available for beginners to try on                              

Pickleball Tuesdays. 

      Pet Etiquette                      
We all love our pets, but please                                        

keep your neighbors in mind. 

• Monitor barking dogs and move them       

indoors as to not disturb your neighbors. 

• Keep your dog on a leash when walking in 

the community. 

• Immediately clean up pet waste from parks, 

common areas and neighbors’ lawns. 

• Talk to your neighbors if you have a concern. 

• Use Nextdoor.com to report lost or found 

pets. 

Gate code:  Remember, the gate code is available to                       

residents in good standing (all fees paid) by sending 

an email to: stcharleslr@hotmail.com.   

Be sure to include your name, address and contact 

phone number and email.   

The code will be changed periodically, so let us know 

if you want to receive notifications of future      

changes. 

Please do not release the code to non-residents.                                  

Switch the lights off when you leave and close the 

gate.                                                                                  

Please do not litter at the courts. 

Tennis Code Updates 
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                         St. Charles   

Sharks Swim Team 
We were so excited to have The St. Charles 

Sharks Swim Team back this summer! Special 

thanks to Coach Alexa Coughlan and Team 

Organizer Gabriel Steele. We could not have 

done it without you. We also appreciate all the 

help from parents and pool staff . 

Summer Fun at the St. Charles Pool! 

This summer we hosted 4 

First Friday events at the    

St. Charles Pool.                      

Those who attended enjoyed 

food trucks, complimentary 

beverages and family-oriented 

movies.  

This has become a favorite community event and a 

great way to meet our neighbors. 

Thanks to all the board members who contributed 

to making these events a fantastic experience for 

our residents. 

If you would like to volunteer to help with   

social events in the community, send an email 

to:  stcharleslr@hotmail.com 

It’s National Good Neighbor Day! 

Get to know your neighbors.                                       

Host a block party, invite neighbors over for a 

BBQ, help a neighbor with a project, or go for 

a walk around our neighborhood.                          

Be the good neighbor. Because, good          

neighbors make great neighborhoods.  



Keep up on news                                                  

in the neighborhood…         

follow us on social media and                     

sign up to receive  

community emails. 

To sign up, send an 

email to: 

stcharleslr@hotmail.com             

Important Dates 
 

Pickleball Meet Up at the Courts                                    

Tuesdays  6:30 p.m.—8:30 p.m. 

Tennis Meet Up at the Courts                          

Thursdays  6:30 p.m.—8:30 p.m.                                            

St. Charles Trunk or Treat                                               

Saturday October 29  4—6 p.m. 

Santa’s Tour through St. Charles                                      

Sunday December 4  2– 4 p.m. 

St. Thomas & St. Charles Luminaries                        

Thursday, December 15th  6-8 p.m. 

Reminder:                                     

Please Avoid Street Parking  

Please help keep our neighborhood looking 

nice by avoiding parking vehicles in the 

street.  In addition to detracting from the 

look of the community, it can also be an    

inconvenience and hazard for neighbors and 

emergency response vehicles. Use your 

driveway or garage for vehicle parking.     

Remember, it is against City ordinances to 

park vehicles on lawns. 

Helpful Information: 
Little Rock City Services           3-1-1       

The 3-1-1 service is also online at: 

http://www.littlerock.org/CitizenServices/311-

citizen-request.aspx     

Trash Pick-Up      888-2208     

Animal Control                   376-3067    

NW Police Division     918-3500      

(to report speeding & request patrols)                                         

Non-Emergency Police                 371-4829   

POA Message Line:                                     224-1083 

POA email:                       stcharleslr@hotmail.com  

POA website:                          www.stcharleslr.com  

Lighting Improvement District:              786-1LID                                             

Please include light number on base of light pole.  

St. Charles CrimeWatch:                 516-0041 

Heather Starnes   stcharleslrwatch@hotmail.com  

City of Little Rock:           www.littlerock.org    

LR Board of Director for St. Charles (Ward 5):  

Lance Hines   lancehines@me.com    371-4510 

This was the advice of the LRPD at a recent meeting. 

Please report any activities of concern to the LRPD. 

Both the non-emergency police number and 911 are     

options for citizens, depending on the circumstance. 

Reporting any suspicious activities or concerns to the 

LRPD allows them to have the data necessary to          

determine staffing and patrols. 

Also, be sure to: 

• Keep outside lights on at night. 

• Lock all vehicles. 

• Do not leave anything in your car. Even if 

it isn’t valuable, a thief may not realize 

this and may still attempt a theft. 


